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OFFICE OF VIOLENCE PREVENTION 

March 13, 2025 

AGENDA 

 
The Nebraska Crime Commission on Law Enforcement and Criminal Justice will conduct its OVP (Office of 

Violence Prevention) Advisory Council meeting virtually on Thursday, March 13th, 2025 at 10:00 AM via Webex link 

1st Quarter OVP Advisory meeting 2025. Members of the public may attend in person at the Nebraska State Office 

building, 301 Centennial Mall South, Lower Level, Sarpy Room, Lincoln. 

I. Canceled – Lack of Quorum 

II. Next Meeting 

a) Waiting on reschedule of 1st Quarter meeting 

b) May 7, 2024 at 10:00 am in the Nebraska State Office Building, 301 Centennial Mall S in the Sarpy 

Room (Lower Level) 

III. Adjourn
 

https://sonvideo.webex.com/meet/christine.carlile
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